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Head Teacher’s Message





It has been great to see all the new children getting into the routine of nursery so quickly.  Visiting the nursery is always a pleasure as there are so many happy children engaged in interesting activities each day.





It is hard to believe that the children have been out on a trip already this session.  I am pleased that the visit to Almond Valley was such an enjoyable day for all the children and the helpers.





Mr S Smith �


       Nursery Staff


Our staff are continually updating their practice. Miss Arthur and Mrs Dochnenko are attending VERP training. This training focuses on the interactions between adults and children and the impact positive interactions has on a child’s wellbeing.


All staff are to attend “Building the Ambition” training on the inservice day. This document looks at best practice to support the learning of children under six.


Mrs Belcher has been polishing her skills in IT.


Mrs Belcher and Mrs Dochnenko are looking at the importance of reading and will be involving you in the “Story Bags” to help promote reading at home. 














Nursery Trip to Almond Valley


The children had a fantastic time on their outing. They experienced a farm setting and the importance of harvesting crops before the winter sets in.





Curriculum


Our context for learning this term is “Autumn the Harvest Season”. The children will be learning about the changes that take place in Autumn and how the animal and plant world prepare for Winter. Our language and mathematics work will also relate to this context. I am sure the children will have fun in their learning this term.





Library. Two groups have visited the library in September. A rota has been arranged and is displayed on the notice board.





Toothbrushing


The children brush their teeth every day in the nursery class. We all know how important it is to encourage children to make this part of their daily routines to maintain good dental hygiene. We hope this supports them in brushing their teeth at home.
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Parental Consultations.      


Parental consultations will take place during the week beginning 3rd October. You are invited into nursery to see your child in the nursery setting, look at their Progress Folder and talk to their key worker. 


If you have any photographs, achievements or any information you would like to go into your child’s Progress Folder, please give it to your key worker. This can be done at any time throughout the year.


Reading in the Nursery


We would like to invite you to come along for tea / coffee at 11.00, for morning parents, and 2.30, for afternoon parents, on Wednesday 26th October. We will look at the development of early reading in children. We will also discuss how we value and encourage reading in the nursery setting. In order to encourage them to read at home we have “story bags” which we will show you at this time.


Monday October 31st Halloween. 


Keep an eye on the notice board for more arrangements.





  

















Save the Date





Upcoming Events





Honor Roll:








Monday 3rd October


Trip to Almondvale Heritage Centre





Week beginning 3rd October


Parental Consultations





Tuesday 11th October


Visual Screening





October week 


17th - 21st inclusive 





Monday 31st October


Halloween. 





Monday 21st November 


In Service  





Friday 16th December Peter Pan Pantomime Motherwell Civic Centre





23rd December Nursery closes for Winter break.


Final Comment


Thank you for your support of your child’s learning in all that we do in our nursery. Strong teamwork and partnership working makes a real difference!


We would like to have a parents group to discuss ways in which you think we can improve our nursery. Please come along. They last about 15 minutes and are very informal.





Regards,      Mrs Maguire








 














Frey 9th October


Rowan 11th October


Brodie 12th October


Brooke15th October


Mirrin 21st October


Abigail 21st October


Macy 22nd October
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� Birthdays �











Website:


http://www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk/





Twitter:


@NewmainsPrimary





Phone:


01698 274923
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